
	

	

	

	

	

NOTICE	

	

Dear	Parents,	Guardians	and	Students,	

The	well-being	of	our	community	of	students,	teachers,	staff,	and	parents	 is	of	utmost	
importance.	 We	 have	 been	 actively	 monitoring	 the	 evolving	 situation	 related	 to	 the	
outbreak	of	COVID-19.	Small	Heaven	School	will	remain	closed	until	further	notice.	Our	
Pre-session	Online	 Learning	will	 begin	 very	 shortly.	 In	 the	meantime,	 please	maintain	
social	 distancing	 and	 encourage	 your	 children	 to	 use	 these	 recommended	 free	 online	
learning	resources:		

1. MiDas	e-CLASS	Download	
2. Smaterr	Mobile	Learning	App	Download	

We	will	communicate	regularly	with	you.	Please	do	not	hesitate	to	reach	out	to	us	if	you	
have	any	questions	or	concerns.	

	

Ganesh	Thapa	

Principal	


